




their writing to potential employers. In email correspondence with our graduates since last summer, I have 
learned than seven students took their copy of their book to interviews, discussed it within the conversations, and 
secured the job. 
 
    There have been several other signs of significant impact: colleagues at the University of Sussex and the 
University of Liverpool have asked for guidance about how they can imitate the project; the leading critic on 
!ǘǿƻƻŘΩǎ ǿƻǊƪΣ tǊƻŦŜǎǎƻǊ 9ƳŜǊƛǘŀ /ƻǊŀƭ !ƴƴ IƻǿŜƭƭǎΣ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ Ψit really is ground-breaking, not only as a 
collective teaching and learning project but for those splendid student entries - the most original Atwood criticism 
LϥǾŜ ǎŜŜƴ ŦƻǊ ŀƎŜǎΦΩ ¢Ƙƛǎ ŎǊƛǘƛŎ Ƙŀǎ ǇƭŀŎŜŘ ǘƘŜ ōƻƻƪΩǎ ǘƛǘƭŜ ƛƴ ƘŜǊ ōƛōƭƛƻƎǊŀǇƘȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ŜŘƛǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ The Cambridge 
Companion to Margaret Atwood όнлмфύΦ tŜǊƘŀǇǎ Ƴƻǎǘ ƎǊŀǘƛŦȅƛƴƎ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘ !ǘǿƻƻŘΩǎ ƻǿƴ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎe 
to Second SightΥ ǘƘŜ ŀǳǘƘƻǊ ǊŜǎǇƻƴŘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ōƻƻƪ ōȅ ǎŀȅƛƴƎ ǎƘŜ ǿŀǎ ΨǘƘǊƛƭƭŜŘΩ ǿƛǘƘ ƛǘ ŀƴŘ ōȅ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘƛƴƎ ŦƛǾŜ ƳƻǊŜ 
copies. This meant the world to me and to our students (I contacted them all to tell them). 
 
 Second Sight has been reprinted because the original print run sold out. Current students enrolled on the module 
(and on all my Learning Journal modules) use the book as a reference point for best practice journal writing. By 
consulting the book, they are able to see what can be achieved within this assessment format and it also 
encourages them to extend their thinking and to take confident creative and critical risks. Colleagues in DEL have 
been convinced of the value of diversifying assessment and have increasingly adopted journals on their own 
modules, and colleagues from beyond my School have approached me for guidance about how to introduce 
ΨŎǊŜŀǘƛǾŜ ǿǊƛǘƛƴƎΩ ƛƴǘƻ ΨŀŎŀŘŜƳƛŎΩ ƳƻŘǳƭŜǎ ǘƻ ŜƴƘŀƴŎŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ŜƴƎŀƎŜƳŜƴǘΦ Second Sight is used for our 
Department Open Days and Visit Days to demonstrate the quality of our teaching in DEL and in T&GC, and to 
showcase our T&L co-curricular innovation and commitment to collaborative partnerships with students. The 
project is likely to become a TEF Case Study for SLL.  
 
 There could be no clearer demonstration of the collegial relationships between subject specialists and our 
students at the university, nor a more stunning display of their expertise, than Second Sight. I am leading the bid 
for this award on behalf of us all because I would like to see the support, dedication and skill of Eric Kindel and 
James Lloyd recognized, and because I would like the University to celebrate the creativity and commitment to 
ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΩ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ǘƘŀǘ ǳƴŘŜǊǇƛƴǎ ǘƘŜ ƘƛƎƘƭȅ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎŦǳƭ Second Sight collaborative project. 
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